
Marine Corps Air Ground Combat Center
Crime Prevention Newsletter

Crime Prevention is an active approach that combines 
public awareness & prevention measures to reduce crime

This is the time of year to be thankful & give thanks accordingly. Marines, sailors, 
civilians & families will gather to celebrate Thanksgiving. To ensure a safe & 
crime-free time of Thanksgiving, it is important to remember crimes spike during 
this time of year & the following needs to be avoided:

Avoid the crimes! Prevent the crimes! Be thankful for crime freedom! 
The Provost Marshal’s Office wishes everyone a Happy Thanksgiving!

November 2024 brings focus on Thanksgiving Safety.
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